
 

 

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – LAST BULLET 

 

 

 

 

MORPHETTVILLE – THURSDAY, 28 JANUARY 2016 

 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Trainer Mr. J. Hyam has notified Thoroughbred Racing SA 

Stewards that following the gelding’s last race start at Morphettville on Saturday, 16 January 

2016, LAST BULLET was examined at the Ballarat Veterinary Clinic.  It was established the 

gelding had a hair line fracture of the pelvis.  LAST BULLET will now be sent for a spell. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

S. CALLANAN 

STIPENDIARY STEWARD 

28 January 2016 


